Thanks Zarine 
Very well written!
Will add a line in Hindi somewhere 
Sent from my iPhone

On 11-Sep-2020, at 20:43, Zarine Sanjana <zarine.sanjana@imcnet.org> wrote:

Dear Ma'am,

Please find below the revised welcome note for your kind perusal. 

Regards,
Zarine 


Good Morning everyone...
 
Hope you all are safe and healthy...
 
A warm welcome to all the members of IMC, Rotary Club of Bombay Bayview and guests for this august gathering. 
 
A warm welcome to Brahma Kumari Sister Shivaniji, It's an honour to have you as our esteemed guest speaker. 
 
Life is very much a balancing act, and we are always just a step away from a fall. We are constantly trying to move forward with our purpose, to achieve our goals, all the while trying to keep in balance the various elements of our lives.  
 
We look forward to Sister Shivaniji's timeless wisdom and knowledge that will inspire us to achieve a balanced life while coping up with the challenges that occur in our lives. In her own distinctive elegance she will guide us on the right path towards a more meaningful and righteous way of life. 
 
Brahma Kumaris, the largest spiritual organisation in the world led by women in front from the very beginning, sets them apart on the stage of the world's religions and spiritual organisations. Leading the organisation in partnership with men with a consensus model of leadership, based on respect, equality and humility, truly motivates us further as IMC Ladies’ Wing has also always strived for social change and gender equality.
 
Solidarity and collaborative efforts are more important now than ever before and we are humbled to host this inspiring session in association with Rotary Club of Bombay Bay view. Thank you to the President - Ms. Smita Parekh 
 
Sincere thanks to Mrs. Irma Chinai Past President and Executive Committee Member of IMC Ladies' Wing for conceptualizing this event. 
 
We are eagerly looking forward to the inspiring and insightful preaching by Sister Shivaniji.
 
Thank you. 
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